
Nancy Harrison 
 

Dear Director Watson and Department of Ecology,

I oppose this proposal to build a methanol plant in Kalama and urge you to deny the permit to build
it. This would be the world's largest fracked gas-to-methanol refinery, and would clearly
substantially increase emissions in WA, and would enable increased emissions worldwide.

NWIW misled your agency, and the public, about the purpose and impacts of the refinery. I am
counting on Ecology to dismiss NWIW's misleading claims and accurately account for the project's
upstream and downstream climate pollution.

For the community of Kalama and for our climate, the risk is simply too big. Please keep our
communities safe, and keep Washington on track to meet our goals for reducing climate pollution. I
am counting on you to do the right thing and stop this dirty, dangerous fossil fuel export project.

Thank you,
Nancy Harrison


